
Norton Republican Town Committee Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, June 21, 2012 

Norton VFW, 38 Summer Street, Norton, MA (Honey Dew Doughnuts due to sign up for 

parents of Soccer Teams) 

 

Attending members at this meeting are as follows:  Chairman Bill Lippincott, The Vice 

Chairman Charlie Campbell, Treasurer Horace Mello, and Secretary Pat Campbell, 

Dottie Leitch, Richard Leitch, Chris Deleo, Mike Mayer  

 

Chairman Bill Lippincott opened the meeting, brought it to order, and welcomed all of 

the members.   

 

Chairman Bill Lippincott mentioned that Ray Issler and Pam Kulibaba were unable to 

attend due to conflict of schedule.  

 

The Annual Founders Day Picnic will be held on Saturday from 5-9pm.  At 5:30pm all 

the candidates will be at the Yelle School.  Ray Issler and Pam Kulibaba will have a 

booth for David Steinhoff. 

 

It was mentioned to have a meet and greet of all candidates the last week in August.  

Chairman Bill Lippincott will see if this is possible and invite Mansfield and Foxboro 

also. 

 

The Annual Norton Republican Town Committee Meeting will have its annual picnic on 

Saturday, August 11, 2012, starting at 1pm at Chairman Bill Lippincott’s home, 558 John 

Scott Boulevard, Norton, MA.  This will be a pot luck and bring your own drinks. 

 

The subject was brought up about annual dues.  It is a voluntary $10 per year. 

 

Chis Deleo made a motion to approval the minutes for the May 17
th

 meeting and Mike 

Mayer seconded and it was passed unanimously. 

 

Treasurer Horace Mello mentioned that the State Committee will be meeting September 

13, 2012, at the Beachwood Hotel in Plymouth at 7pm. 

 

A discussion was held about getting new members into the committee.  During 

September and October it was mentioned that we should make a flyer for the new 

Wheaton College students to let them know about the Republican Town Committee 

Meeting. 

 

Dick Leitch made a motion and Mike Mayer second to adjourn the meeting. 

 

The next meeting date is to be announced in August.  In September we will be back to 

our usual date the third Thursday of the month. 


